PERMANENT MISSION OF MONTENEGRO TO THE UN, WTO, AND
OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS IN GENEVA

No. 4%3{LiPR

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights/Secretariat of the Human Rights Council and
has the honour to enclose the Mid-Term Report on the implementation of the
recommendations given to Montenegro during the Second Cycle of the Universal
Periodic Report.

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro further informs that the Mid-term report
provides overview of the progress achieved so far in the implementation of these
recommendations, including 19 thematic areas. The report is a result of joint efforts
made by state authorities (Government, judiciary and prosecution), the institution of
the Protector of Human Rights and Freedoms, non-governmental organizations and
the UN system in Montenegro (UNDP, UNICEF, UNHCR, WHO, IOM).
Consultations with all interested subjects resulted in an objective report with clear
guidelines for further action by competent authorities and other partners in order to
completely realize the recommendations. The drafting of this report was preceded by
a regular, semi-annual consulting of participants involved in the process on the
achieved progress in the realization of the Plan for the implementation of the second
UPR cycle’s recommendations.

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights/Secretariat of the Human
Rights Council the assurances of its highest consideration;“l}fl
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Secretariat of the Human Rights Council

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights



